
June 21, 2021 
 
TO:  Members of the House Commerce and Labor Committee 
 
RE:  HB 81  
 
The International Association of Structural Integrators (IASI) and the Dr. Ida Rolf Institute are 
jointly requesting appropriate licensure for the structural integration profession under HB 
81.  The International Association of Structural Integrators is the only organization that 
represents the structural integration profession.   
 
The Certification Board for Structural Integration(r) developed the Certification Exam for 
Structural Integration, a psychometrically valid certification exam that is offered nationally (and 
internationally) through the Pearson Vue system, making it accessible to graduates of all  IASI 
recognized training programs.  Please add this certification exam to the allowed exams under 
the massage board. 
 
We request that the Medical Board license the SI profession for what it is, and require: 

• Graduation from an IASI recognized training program 
• Proof of passage of the Certification Exam for Structural Integration 
• Rules and regulations relevant to the practice of structural integration 
• Prohibition of unauthorized use of the title, Structural Integration Practitioner or 

any of its derivatives, in order to assure public safety by identifying and licensing 
SI practitioners who meet the minimum standards established by IASI. 

 
Attached are documents from IASI for Basic Education Standards for Recognized Programs, 
Scope of Practice and Code of Ethics.  Information about the Certification Board for Structural 
Integration can be found at https://www.thecbsi.org/ 
 
Please contact us with any questions.  Thank you in advance for your consideration. 
 
Best regards, 
 
Christine Doo, Chair 
IASI Law and Regulation Committee 
Christine@plavabodyworks.com 
 
Manny Aragon, Chair 
IASI Board of Directors 
www.theiasi.net 
iasimannyaragon@gmail.com 
 
Libby Eason, Chair 
Dr. Ida Rolf Institute 
Board of Directors 
https://rolf.org/ 
libbyeason@gmail.com 
 


